UNITED STATES COAST GUARD

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN

MSIB 048-24 Date: September 12th, 2024
Port Conditions:

Port Fourchon: PORT CONDITION NORMAL

Port of Iberia: PORT CONDITION ZULU

Port of Morgan City: PORT CONDITION ZULU
Port of Terrebonne: PORT CONDITION ZULU

As of 1300, September 12th, 2024, the Captain of the Port (COTP) Houma has set the above Port

Conditions.

Mariners are advised that post-storm debris remains throughout all parts of the COTP Zone, such as trees
and other vegetation. Mariners should remain particularly vigilant and exercise caution while transiting, as
aids to navigation may be missing or not watching in their current positions. The COTP requests mariners
report hazards to navigation to VTS Berwick Bay or the MSU Houma Officer of the Day.

The COTP Houma will continue to monitor waterway conditions and ensure any new developments or
changes are promptly provided to the maritime community through Marine Safety Information

Bulletins and Broadcast Notice to Mariners.

Thank you for your commitment to ensuring the safety and security of the Ports and Waterways within
the Marine Safety Unit Houma COTP Zone. If you have any further questions, please contact the

following:

Marine Safety Unit Houma Officer of the Day:
Marine Safety Unit Morgan City Officer of the Day:
Marine Safety Unit Houma Waterways Management:
Vessel Traffic Services Berwick Bay:

National Response Center (24 Hour):
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J S. Franz
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port
Houma, Louisiana

(985) 665-2437
(985) 397-3300
(985) 665-2449
(985) 380-5374
1-800-424-8802




